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Return To School Operations  
 

What a great return it has been in having everyone at back at 

school for the past 2 weeks. Students from Prep through to Year 

12 have loved being back.  

 

The Department of Education health and safety guidelines 

have been carefully and conscientiously put  into place. 

Students and staff have accepted the way things now are with 

remarkable ease and willingness.  

 

Thank you to parents for the way you have supported the 

school with all the new arrangements.  

 

Thank you to all our staff who have ensured that the students 

have had a successful and enjoyable return to class -based 

learning.  

 

All the best for a great long weekend,  

 

Robert  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

ALERT 

There has been a bout 

of gastro going around 

the school this week 

which is a timely 

reminder to please 

keep your child at 

home if they are 

unwell.  

Thanks 

 

REMINDER ð  

Monday 8 th June is the 

Queenõs Birthday 

Holiday  

 

Every Friday o ur Zoom meeting assemblie s are going well, 

Polly Platypus was helping Robert out this morning.  

The Senior students help by giving the certificat es to the 

students that have won  ôStudent of the Weekó. 

http://www.wboolsds.vic.edu.au/
mailto:warrnambool.sds@education.vic.gov.au
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River received the Junior 

Primary award for 

engaging with other 

students in Dramatic Play . 

Joseph Van Kempen 

received the Junior Primary 

award for settling back 

into our school routine!  

Joby Huismann received the 

Senior Primary award for  

playing nicely with others.  

Riley Pedler received the 

Senior Primary award for 

Being a Learner. Riley has 

returned to school ready to 

learn and worked well on his 

information report.  

Mason Cowan received 

the Junior Secondary 

award for showing 

maturity in his learning 

and making good 

decisions throughout the 

week.  

Sarah received the Senior 

Secondary award for being 

so positive with our return to 

school and continued online 

learning for Tafe.  
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Donald Sutcliffe received 

the Sports award for Great 

work in his PE class and 

helping others.  

 

Jack Keldan 

received the Therapy 

award for initiating 

communication 

using his PODD book . 

 

Happy Birthday to 
everyone that celebrated 
their special day over the 

past week.  
 
 

A very big thank you to the 

Warrnambool And District Historical 

Vehicle Club for their very generous 

donation of $1500.00.  

They arrived  in a couple of vintage 

cars and presented a cheque to 

Robert.  

Ethan was very lucky to be able to 

have a sit in the car.  
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Our VET students 

were allowed 

back on site at 

Tafe this week 

after 8 weeks of 

lessons via Webex. 

Our building guys 

were rap t to get 

back on the tools. 

They have started 

building cubby 

houses.  

 

As we transition back 

to focusing at school 

for long periods of 

time our afternoons 

have been exploring 

art methods for 

personal 

development. This is 

Ethanõs 

interpretation of 

Kandin skyõs trees. 
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WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY. 

Today students throughout the school 

participated in a Nature Scavenger Hunt for 

World Environment Day.   

P8 had a wonderful time hunting for the items 

listed on the activity sheet.  

 


